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Please do not pass this measure! You'll drive families away from homeownership and 

or out of the state of  Oregon.  My elder father keeps seeing his property taxes rise 

each year.  He's retired and on a fixed income. He can barely afford the current tax, 

plus all the bonds that are also currently attached to his property taxes.  Oregon 

needs to start making positive changes to better this state and this; would most 

certainty, not be one of them.   In conclusion my family cannot sustain the increase in 

tax either.  Oregon is taxing us to death!  There will be no way for us to afford the 

ever increasing tax that comes with this measure.   Please stop it now!!! 


